GENEROUS SUPPORT FOR GILDENHORN
INSTITUTE FOR BONE AND JOINT HEALTH

Sibley is grateful to local philanthropists Joseph and Alma Gildenhorn for their
generous leadership contribution to Sibley’s Institute for Bone and Joint Health.
Their gift will support expanded research and enhanced patient care at the institute,
which has been named the Joseph and Alma Gildenhorn Institute for Bone and
Joint Health in their honor. More than 160 people attended a reception on
October 30, 2018, to dedicate the newly named institute. “The mission of the
institute is to provide excellence in orthopaedic care,” says Anthony S. Unger,
M.D., medical director for the Gildenhorn Institute. “Their generosity will help us
as we continue to grow into a regional center for all of Washington, providing the
latest treatment options for all musculoskeletal conditions.”

To learn more about making a gift in support of Sibley Memorial Hospital, please
call 202-537-4257 or email sibleyfoundation@jhmi.edu.




